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Honors alumni Lindsay Robbins '18 (left) and Lily McFeeters '16 (right) 
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For more than decades, the Presidential Management Fellows Program (PMF), operated by the 
U.S. Office of Personnel Management, has been the Federal government’s premier leadership 
development program specifically for advanced degree candidates 



and Human Services (HHS). Although currently working with the Centers for Medicare and 
Medicaid Services supporting the implementation of the No Surprises Act, her passion for 
immigration, especially as it relates to youth development and issues faced by refugees, is the 
focus field which she hopes to pursue. 



economy and emerging digital technologies, with a focus on artificial intelligence (AI) in 
multilateral forums such as the Quadrilateral Security Dialogue (the Quad), the Group of 7 (G7), 
the Group of 20 (G20), and the International Telecommunications Union at the United Nations. 
 
Regarding her time at the HC, Lily shared that one class and assigned course book stood out to 
her the most. The class in question, “Reforming Urban Schools,” was taught by Dr. Jessica 
Shiller and the book was Brown in Baltimore by Howell Baum. For Lily, not only did the 
academic association of the class offer vital content and cultural awareness, but the book 
proved to be a guide that engaged students in intensive, comprehensive understanding of life in 
Baltimore. Working with Baltimore City students at a charter school was particularly impactful 


